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SUMMARY 
 

Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Memorial 44 requests that the City of Albuquerque collaborate with the Public Service 
Company of New Mexico (PNM) to study the feasibility of creating a walking path within the 
Casa Grande Linear Park.  
 
Casa Grande Linear Park is a twenty-six-year-old, 12.2 acre neighborhood park located east of 
Tramway Boulevard and between Menaul Boulevard and Montgomery Boulevard in 
Albuquerque.  
 
The memorial finds the following facts in support of a collaborative effort to install a walking 
path in Casa Grande Linear Park. 
 

There is an Albuquerque Police station at the north end of the park. 
 
The residents of the area have requested a walking path through the park that would 
connect Montgomery Boulevard and Candelaria Road. 
 
The PNM easement and the private property on either side of the park could impede the 
installation of a walking path. 
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The memorial requests that the City of Albuquerque collaborate with PNM to study the 
feasibility of creating a walking path in Casa Grande Linear Park. 
 
The memorial further resolves that the residents and neighbors be involved in this effort, that the 
study consider approaches to overcome barriers to walking paths, and that copies of the 
memorial be transmitted to the Mayor of Albuquerque, the Director of the Parks and Recreation 
Department of the City of Albuquerque, and the Community Relations Department of PNM. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
House Memorial 44 makes no appropriations. 
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